
Following the public meeting in April, the scope of the project has been expanded to extend the 
size of the plaza and establish a connection to Laura Ward Plaza through improvements to Las Olas 
Boulevard and SE 4th Street between both plazas. 

Join the project team, including representatives from the Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT), to review new concepts of the proposed improvements to the area. The meeting will begin 
with a short presentation followed by an open house format to collect community input regarding 
material types and colors, landscaping alternatives, and programming ideas. 

The public comments received at this meeting will inform the final engineering design. We look 
forward to seeing you!

If you would like additional information, please contact Christine Fanchi, Engineering Design 
Manager, at (954) 828-4826 or cfanchi@fortlauderdale.gov.

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to 

participate in this event, please call (954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

 City of fort lauderdale 

Public Meeting Notice
TUNNEL TOP PLAZA 

Monday, November 25, 2019 | 5:30-7:30 PM
Historic Stranahan House | 335 SE 6th Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Parking Available at Riverside Hotel Garage on SE 4th Street, behind Riverside Hotel
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